Eternal Life Ministries
“In hope of eternal life, which God, that cannot lie,
Promised before the world began”
Titus 1:2

NEWSLETTER FOR APRIL 2018
Hello World Changers, it finally seems that what once seemed dead is coming back to life. God is refreshing the earth.
This past month was the last time I gave the message at the Soup Kitchen in Winchester, VA. The city has bought the property along with the surrounding buildings, and are planning on demolishing everything to build a parking deck.
Fear not, God has a plan already laid out for us. The Winchester Rescue Mission serves an evening meal every night. The Mission does not serve a lunch meal, until now! The whole team is going to transition to start a lunch time meal. As of the writing of this letter, it has been in full operation for three weeks!
We now have a lot of new people to bring the Gospel to, and teach them how to live a Victorious life in Christ Jesus. Some of these folks I have met at the Soup Kitchen before. The Mission has 32 beds for the people that are going through the program to get a job and their own place to live. There are more women that come here for a meal for some reason I’m not sure of yet.
Brandon runs the Rescue Mission and also is the Pastor of Canvas church. After Brandon heard my testimony, he had me speak the same night. I have already done some outreaches in the past with Brandon and his heart for God and new ideas to reach the younger generation is inspiring.
This will be where we will be doing our next Free Movie Night. Stay tuned….
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your prayers and support going into this busy summer.
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